
Hunter Wright Memorial Project 
Pool Closure: May 2023-August 2023 

In life Hunter embodied the Y’s core values of honesty, respect, responsibility, and caring in his behavior and how he treated 
others. As a reflection of Hunter’s spirit, his family designated the YMCA as a beneficiary of the contributions made in his 
honor. These donations are serving to enhance and develop our YMCA aquatics space. 

Since 1965 our pool has served as Knox County’s only public indoor pool providing year-round family recreation, physical 
fitness, lifeguard instructor training, swim clubs, and swim lessons. In 2022, renovations to the YMCA pool were 
concentrated on infrastructure to ensure the pool would continue to serve for many more 
generations and decades. The closure in 2023 will concentrate on overall employee and 
patron experience. Some of the renovations will be: 

• Removal of ceiling 
• New LED lighting 
• Acoustic sound panels 
• Repair of current ceramic tile 

We encourage you to utilize other areas of the facility for your 
exercise needs, however if you feel that you will not utilize any other 
part of the facility during this time please stop by the front desk to 
put your membership on hold. 

Thank you for your patience and support during the closure as we 
work towards improving the aquatics space. We will keep you 
updated on the project through our internal digital signage, knox 
alerts, and our Facebook page.  


